

Thank you for your interest in our January 17, 2023 webinar, "Your Toolkit for Trust." For those who were able to join, I hope you enjoyed the experience.

In case you missed the webinar, or if you want to review the content, here is a link to the <u>recording</u> and the <u>presentation slides</u>. The upcoming schedule of free webinars and recordings of past webinars can be found here.

I particularly enjoyed hearing from those of you who shared reflections on your trust journey so far. Watch for our February newsletter for the public release of the Trust Relationship Survival Guide. If you have any suggestions for improvements, please email me directly.

I also promised to send a link to this blog post by Charlie Green: Why Nobody Cares about You, and You Should Be Glad They Don't. It came up in conversation about how easy it is to get wrapped up in what we think others think about us. Self-orientation can be sneaky!

Feel free to share these resources with your colleagues and friends!

Finally, I have a favor to ask ...

If you joined us live and found the webinar valuable, would you please share your positive experience with others by <u>clicking this link</u> to record a short video testimonial? It can be very casual and conversational – just speak from the heart! Thank you in advance for your support!

I look forward to seeing you on our next Trust Matters webinar.

Best wishes,

Noelle Mykolenko

nmykolenko@trustedadvisor.com | 1-703-598-1849